Dear Mr. Mit Jani,
 
Greetings from Ladies Wing of IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry.
 
We at IMC Ladies’ Wing would be glad to host a special screening of your critically acclaimed film - Hellaro for our members and guests on Tuesday, 3rd March 2020, 6 pm onwards at Inox, Nariman Point, Mumbai.
 
We would be honoured having you and the lead star cast addressing our members about your embellished career and tremendous cinematic acumen. The enlightening thoughts, experiences and insights shared by you all will inspire our members and guests present at the event.  
 
We wish to extend our support in your creativity and would be honoured if you accept our gesture by letting us host a special screening for the Film. 
 
We look forward to your positive response.
 
Warm regards,
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Vanita Bhandari                               
President                                           
IMC Ladies’ Wing                            
 
About IMC Ladies’ Wing:
 
Started as a forum for implementing social change - as far back as 1966. Today - five decades later - in its fifty third year it has become a dynamic movement for the empowerment of Indian women.
 
What began as a forum for creating socio-economic awareness and encouraging the spirit of enterprise, is today a significant body committed to promoting women’s empowerment through education, entrepreneurship and economic growth. The Ladies Wing today is poised to add new dimensions and address concerns and challenges of the present times. Through debates and constructive dialogue on various subjects, ranging from politics and economics, to culture and development, we hope a new testament of change will emerge.
 
The Ladies’ Wing is an amalgamation of elite and progressive thinking women comprising of entrepreneurs, professionals, corporate leaders, academicians, bankers, journalists, artists, social activists and home makers who interact on variety of subjects from politics and economics to culture and development of the country.

